

West Camel Road Queen Camel YEOVIL Somerset BA22 7FF

School Office Tel: 01935 850345

Email: office@countessgytha.ppat365.org Web: www.countessgythaprimary.co.uk

Dear Parents/Guardians,

World Book Day - Thursday 6th March 2025

This year, we would love the children to dress as their favourite character from a book. Your child can dress as a character from a fiction, non-fiction, comic or any other type of book they enjoy. If possible, please could your child bring their chosen book into school with them on World Book Day so that we can see their characters in the book and share our books with others in school.

During the day, children will get the opportunity to go to the Reading Café where they will have treats and get to read wonderful books that their teacher has chosen for them. They will take part in live lessons, online author visits, a decorate your door competition and much more throughout the day.

Thanks to the PTFA, book-themed prizes will be given out for the best dressed boy and girl in each class. We are really excited to see the outfits and different characters in school and as always appreciate your support in helping your child to create their costume!

We are also running a 'Book in a Jar/Box' competition as last year to celebrate World Book Day; please see details below.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Gallagher

Book in a Jar/Box Competition

We are also running a 'Book in a jar/box' competition to celebrate World Book Day. Children are invited to think about a how a favourite book, could be represented in a simple jar or a shoebox.

There are some examples of jars below for you to have a look at. Any clear jar can be used, a coffee jar,

jam jar or other. You can put carefully chosen items to represent your book into your jar, selected quotes from your book, perhaps even clues about its characters or setting.

Please make sure that any 'Book in a jar/box' competition entries are clearly labelled with the book that is being represented, your child's full name and year group.

All entries must be in school on the morning of Thursday 6th of March for judging. Winners will be announced in assembly and the jars/boxes will be available for viewing by the whole school as part of our World Book Day celebrations.

Good luck













